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Fairbanks Airport Float pond Survey 

FSWCD staff (Aditi Shenoy and William Wilkins) along with David Cummings (Airport 

Operations Officer) and Ron Dearborn (General Aviation Association) surveyed the 

Fairbanks airport float pond on July 8th 2015. 16 points along the perimeter of the float 

pond were surveyed, 7 of which were on the west shore, and 9 on the east shore of the 

pond. Four rake throws were conducted at each sampling point. Elodea was not found 

at any of the sampling locations. The floatpond was densely vegetated with other 

aquatic plants including Myriophyllum spp. and Potomageton spp.  

 

Coordinates of sampling points 

# Latitude Longitude 

1 64.82743 -147.83594 

2 64.82652 -147.83755 

3 64.82541 -147.83911 

4 64.82239 -147.84474 

5 64.82189 -147.84605 

6 64.82109 -147.84753 

7 64.81606 -147.85651 

8 64.81522 -147.85423 

9 64.81598 -147.85129 

10 64.81780 -147.84792 

11 64.81961 -147.84334 

12 64.82289 -147.83742 

13 64.82477 -147.83644 

14 64.82415 -147.83740 

15 64.82628 -147.83246 

16 64.82488 -147.82841 
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Map of sample locations at the Fairbanks Airport Float pond 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

A sampling location on the west shore of the float pond 



 

A sampling location on the east shore of the float pond 


